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From: Mauretta Mattison
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Meeting of 12/12/2021
Date: Sunday, May 9, 2021 6:23:00 PM

Transportation Commission:
Regarding item 65355 on your agenda for your meeting of 12/12/21.
As a resident of Sherman Ave (1158).  We would like to see a partial closure of Sherman Ave. from
Brearly St. to Baldwin street this summer.  As the neighborhood is ready to be out and about again, the
foot traffic to Tenny Park is particularily high during the summer months seeing an increase of children
unattended using the street with bikes, trikes and skate boards, the partial closure  has a calming effect
without complete restriction on traffic.
Bill and Mauretta Mattison

mailto:mamattison@sbcglobal.net
mailto:TransportationCommission@cityofmadison.com

